



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact:
Johnathan Kiwala
Executive Director
Kenilworth Park District
410 Kenilworth Ave. Kenilworth, IL 60043
jkiwala@kpdistrict.org

Kenilworth Community Café Approved for Breakfast & Lunch Expansion

Kenilworth, Illinois – The newly opened Kenilworth Community Café, located inside the Kenilworth Assembly Hall at 410 Kenilworth Ave. Kenilworth, IL 60043, recently received approval from the Village to expand their operations to include breakfast and lunch. The new offerings will feature a variety of breakfast and lunch items, including pancakes, pastries, sandwiches, salads, and soups. The café will continue to offer a full coffee/expresso bar and a wide range of teas.

Starting May 1st, the café will be open from 7:30AM to 1:30PM, 6 days a week Monday-Saturday, unless events at the Kenilworth Assembly Hall affect these hours. Patrons are encouraged to sign up for the Kenilworth Park District e-newsletter at kpdistrict.org, where plenty of notice will be provided in the event of a closure.

The café will also allow for online orders and pickup, but not delivery service.

The Kenilworth Park District has given a food and beverage license to A La Carte. Inc. to operate the Kenilworth Community Café. A La Carte Inc. has been in business for over 30 years in the catering industry and once held a brick-and-mortar location on Green Bay Rd. in Wilmette, IL.

Additionally, the Park District plans to partner with the Wilmette and Winnetka Libraries for children's story time during café hours. The intention is to blend community programing

with the new amenities of the café. Additionally, an adult chess program will also take place during café hours. Times and dates of these offerings will be shared on the Park District website when finalized.

"I am excited that we can provide breakfast and lunch options to the Community Café' in this special Kenilworth setting," said Park District Board President John Hart. "I believe that offering a variety of delicious and affordable options for breakfast and lunch will encourage community members to come together to meet old and new friends."

The Kenilworth Community Café has an inviting atmosphere and offers free Wi-Fi, making it a great place to work as well. And with warmer weather, the new 1700 square foot Barbara Barrett Community Patio that was completed in 2022 offers an amazing outdoor dining experience.

Patrons are encouraged to walk or ride their bicycles and use the new 15 bicycle rack in the rear of the building.

For more information about the Kenilworth Community Café, please visit www.kpdistrict.org. To place an order for pickup, visit our new storefront at www.kcafe.org which will go live on May 1, 2023.

####